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February 22, 2019

To Whom it May Concern,

On behalf of the Snuneymuxw First Nation, we would like to offer our support for the
Nanaimo Aboriginal Centre' s ( NAC) proposed totem pole project.

We understand that the 60 foot totem pole is likely to be raised on September 30, 2019
and likely to be permanently located at Maffeo Sutton park.  It is great to hear that NAC
intends to work with Noel Brown as the lead carver of the totem.  We also recognize
that the theme of the totem' s design is to be a reflection of the reconciliation process that

is currently underway in our communities. We have been assured that we will be
consulted throughout the design process and be asked to give final approval for the
design.

If you have any questions regarding our support for this important project, please
contact the undersigned at your convenience.

Sincerely,
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Chief Michael J. Wyse

Snuneymuxw First Nation, 668 Centre St., Nanaimo, B. C. V9R t•Zt
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